
I am honored to seek your support for a position on the Yinghua Academy School Board. As a parent of a 

first and third grader at Yinghua, including a child with autism and ADHD, I am deeply committed to 

ensuring that all students have access to and feel included in an immersion school environment. 

At a time when the federal government is taking unprecedented steps to shutter the Department of 

Education, it is more important than ever to safeguard the future of our schools. With over 20 years of 

experience in banking regulatory compliance, governance, and risk management, I bring a strong 

foundation in policy development, strategic planning, and oversight. I understand the critical role of clear 

policies, legal and financial compliance, and long-term planning in sustaining a thriving educational 

environment. 

If elected, I will advocate for students with diverse learning needs, contribute my governance expertise 

to support the school’s continued success, and work collaboratively to uphold Yinghua Academy’s 

mission. I would be honored to earn your vote and serve our school community. 

Jessica Griffin 

  

 


